
 

The 2025 Georgia State Charitable Contributions Program (GASCCP) 
Campaign runs from September 15th thru November 14, 2025.  This year 
our theme is “Be the Reason Someone Smiles Today”. 

The Georgia State Charitable Contributions Program (GASCCP) is an annual 
fundraising effort that allows State and University System employees to donate 
to their favorite charitable organizations through the convenience of payroll 
deductions or one-time gifts.  The GASCCP is organized and administered by 
the Office of Human Resources Administration. 

During the past several years, state and university system employees have 
given more than $1,006,246.00 to charitable organizations that help make the 
world a better place for everyone.  You can feel good about every dollar you 
donate to GASCCP because the over 600 eligible charities listed provide positive 
programs and services that are vital to our state and world.  Giving to any 
charitable organization in the GASCCP will help create a better world for you, 
your family, and future generations. 

Pledging is easy to do online.  Go to 
https://gasccp.americascharities.stratuslive.com/ between September 15th 
and November 14th.  On this site you may review the list of eligible charities 
and select one or more to support.  Payroll deductions begin January 2026. 

For GASCCP program information, visit www.gasccp.org.  If you have any 
questions or need assistance, please contact your agency’s GASCCP 
Coordinator or email gasccp.support@doas.ga.gov. 

Thank you for your generosity! 
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